Jeannie Klein

From: Big Al Konkel <bigalkonkel@hotmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, September 29, 2021 4:17 PM
To: Nancy Depreo; Michael J. Reso; Jeannie Klein
Subject: Thomas Konkel - Eagle Project bird houses

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] DO NOT CLICK links or attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.
Hello to all,

Based on the council meeting we attended, the physical project items need to be on public record.

Thomas and the Cub Scouts have completed the construction of 6 bird houses.

They were designed for Blue Birds.

Thomas will place them around the City if there is not enough area in/around the Dog Park.

Besides the Dog Park, a few spots in East Recreation, areas surrounding Twin Lakes and the entry lake have
been considered.

We will get approval prior to deploying any of the bird houses.

An estimated value of the bird houses is $15.00 each.

Thank you for the opportunity to serve the community.

Respectfully,

Al Konkel

ScoutMaster, Troop 210
BigAlKonkel@Hotmail.com
(662)549-4533



